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Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to invite your daughter to this summer’s Year 11 Prom, which will take place at the Birmingham
Botanical Gardens in Edgbaston on Friday 24th June 2022 from 7pm to 11pm.

Please ensure that she is collected promptly at 11.00pm. (The “Emergency Procedures when a child
is not collected” can be found in the “policies” section of the school website).

As many of you will know, perhaps having visited the Botanical Gardens, this is an incredibly grand and
exciting venue for a celebration of Lordswood’s Class of 2022. Given the unprecedented challenges and
disruption faced by students over the last couple of years, we are sure that the location and event will
provide Year 11 with a fitting send-off. Indeed, with life now once again beginning to resemble normality,
we can look forward to a positive, celebratory event, where our wonderful Year 11 students, and many of
their teachers, can all be together for one last time.

Tickets for the event will cost £35 per person. This price covers the cost of the venue, food and a
professional DJ. Soft drinks will also be available to purchase at the event.

In order to secure a place for your daughter at what promises to be a very special event, we ask that you
pay a non-refundable deposit of £25. Payments can be made via ParentMail. In order to proceed with this
booking, a minimum of 100 participants is required.

The deadline for payment is 30th April 2022.

Whilst we think very highly of your daughter and are sure that she is fully aware of the school’s high
expectations, we reserve the right to prevent any students from attending this year’s Prom if there are
serious breaches of our codes of behaviour between now and the end of Year 11. It is also worth noting
that, due to capacity limitations at the venue and seating/eating arrangements, only Year 11 students and
staff from Lordswood Girls’ School will be able to attend: students will not be able to invite additional
guests.

I look forward to seeing your daughter at what, I am sure, will be a very special event.

Yours sincerely,

Mr N Goetschel
Achievement Co-ordinator for Year 11
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